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February 7, 1930

Yours sincerely,

My dear Sir Arthur:

I am sending you a copy of a letter from 

Dean Pound, which has been forwarded to me by President Cowling 

of Carleton College, Minnesota. He asked me to write to the 

ITobel Committee in support of the nomination of Mr. F. B. Kellogg 

for the ITobel Peace ^rize in Decomber 1930. That I have done.

He also said, however, that he would like me to 

send the letter on to you, as he understood that McGill University 

had conferred an honorary degree upon Mr. Kellogg, and therefore 

that perhaps you might be willing to support the nomination.

I hope that you are keeping well this winter, 

and that the affairs of the University are prospering. 7/ith kind 

regards to Laoy Currie and yourself,

I am,

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Principal, McGill University,


